
 
 

 
 

 
 

Updated Standing Orders: 
COVID-19 Rapid Antigen At-Home-Test 

Naloxone 

New Hampshire Medicaid Pharmacy Program 
(Fee-for-Service and Managed Care) 

Updated Standing Orders for COVID-19 Rapid Antigen At-Home Tests have been issued by Department of Health and 
Human Services.  These standing orders are valid for persons who do not have access to an ordering provider.  
 
Updated Standing Orders for Naloxone have been issued by Department of Health and Human Services.  These standing 
orders authorize any licensed pharmacist in New Hampshire to dispense naloxone to any person who is:  

• A person at risk of experiencing an opiate-related overdose OR 
• A family member, friend, or other person in a position to assist a person at risk of experiencing such an 

overdose AND who has been provided with opioid overdose response counseling.  
 
 
 
 

Pharmacies needing assistance may call the 
Magellan Call Center at (866) 675-7755. 

 
Sincerely,  
Magellan Medicaid Administration, Inc.   
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